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IN-KIND
ACKNOWLEDGMENT
Thank You for Donating Your Used Electronics!

On behalf of the National Domestic Violence Hotline, we want to express our 
heartfelt gratitude for your generous donation of cell phones and electronics to 
our Cellular Recycler Program. Our vision is a world where all relationships are 
positive, healthy, and free from violence — your contribution brings us closer 
to making this a reality.  

Proceeds from the collection and sale of deactivated cell phones and other 
electronic devices help fund our mission to answer the call to support and shift 
power back to those affected by relationship abuse. The collection of 
deactivated cell phones for this purpose has saved thousands of lives. 

For more information about The Hotline, visit www.thehotline.org. 

You have our heart felt appreciation for your dedication to our cause and 
your willingness to make a difference. Thank you once again for your 
support and for standing with us in our efforts to shift power back to those 
affected by relationship abuse. 
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